
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: eyates@jalapenocorp.com; jbarrack@jalapenocorp.com
Subject: Lizard 20 St. 1 C-144
Date: Tuesday, August 25, 2015 2:06:00 PM

RE: Jalapeno Corporation * Lizard 20 St. 1 * 30-005-64290 * C-20-9s-27e * Chaves County, NM
      OCD Permit Number: 2-13-0030
 
Greetings,
 
Your NMOCD Form C-144 permit request for construction and utilization of an earthen drilling
 pit at the above referenced well site is approved. The pit is permitted per 19.15.17 [NMAC].
 Please notify the District office once construction of the pit has been scheduled.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720
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